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The new viewing platforms and walkway at the Wildlife Overlook are beginning to take shape. 
With the majority of the pilings installed, the wood foundation for the bird-viewing platform 
should be installed the week of March 22. Most of the trees and other vegetation that will be 
planted are onsite and will be set in place when the bird viewing area is finished.

BHA and BHI Conservancy staff met in March via Zoom to collaborate on the educational signage 
that will be installed once construction is completed. Watch for more updates on the Wildlife 
Overlook page located on BHA’s website: BaldHeadAssociation.com/wildlife-overlook.
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~ Trees and vegetation to be planted ~

910-457-4676  • 111 Lighthouse Wynd, Bald Head Island • www.BaldHeadAssociation.com

Bald Head Association ~ “The voice for BHI property owners”Bald Head Association ~ “The voice for BHI property owners”


